Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:46 AM

To: 'Tony Zangoglia'
Subject: RE: FPL RATE

Good morning Mr. Zangoglia,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Collin D. Roehner Commission Deputy Clerk I Office of Commission Clerk Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 (850) 413-7123

From: Tony Zangoglia [mailto:azangogliasr@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:19 AM

To: Records Clerk Subject: FPL RATE

Dear Sirs:

We as Florida residents

know the job this company does in time of need. They have been excellent in response for major occurrences.

At this time we also have to consider creating precedent of letting the company increase rates without detailing costs. The state Utility commission should also consider setting fair and reasonable rate hikes according to cost.

Many other states already do this.

Please deny the rate increase at this time until a complete review of procedures and rules can be adopted to monitor and approve such hikes.

Regards,

Anthony Zangoglia

11792 SW Mountain Ash Circle Port St. Lucie, Fl 34987